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The Tinley Park Police Department has made a concerted effort throughout 
the past few years be more transparent and make information more readily 
available to residents. From the monthly Coffee with a Cop events to the 
Neighborhood Watch program to the Public Safety Facebook page, the police 
department is committed to making sure residents know what is going on in 
their community. 
 
Because more information is being shared, however, it may appear as if 
Tinley Park has seen an increase in crime. Residents should take comfort in 
knowing that Tinley Park remains a safe town, with crime rates that are equal 
to or lesser than other surrounding communities. 
 
“Incidents of crime have been consistent over the last five years, but people 
may be hearing about them more now because they are more readily 
available on social media,” Tinley Park Police Chief Matthew Walsh said. “I just 
want to alleviate concerns that crime has spiked recently in Tinley Park – it 
hasn’t.” 
 
Walsh said the best way to prevent theft is to lock your cars, homes, garages 
and lockers, as criminals want an easy score and will more often than not 
move on if the car or home is locked. 
 
Learn more at TinleyPark.org/Police. 


